
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Dear Clip Joint Education Community,  
 
Please be advised that additional safety precautions have been implemented across the Clip Joint 
Education Training Academy to reduce the risk of students, clients and educators being exposed to 
illness. These include:  
 

• Sanitisation station installation in classrooms and common areas  
• Single use capes, towels and gloves when performing services on clients 
• Use of disposable cups 
• Stations, basins, classrooms and all equipment being sanitised after use 
• Additional end of day sanitisation procedures 
• Reduced volumes of clients at peak times and where possible, additional distances between 

stations 
• Removal of magazines and other communal touch points (pens, menus etc) 
• All student training salon services will be confined to the salon floor area only. 

 
Those who have recently travelled, have any symptoms or have been in-contact with anyone who is 
unwell have been requested to stay off-campus. If anyone presents unwell to the Academy, they 
will be turned away. 
 
The CJE Management Team are also monitoring the health of students, educators and the 
administration team on an ongoing basis.  
 
Thank you for your assistance during this time.  
 
With Kind Regards,  
 
Kerrie Bowen,  
Principal and Director of Studies.  
E: kerrie@clipjoint.com.au  
P: 08 8223 5600 
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